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“The Fram Skiklub” was organized at a meeting 
called by Mr. J.R. Engebretson on October 2, 
1911.

In attendance were Mr. J. R. Engebretson, Anton 
Engebretson, Oscar Engebretson, Pete Mikkelson, 
Adolph Maland and Lars Maland. 

The following board was elected: J.R. Engebretson 
as President, Anton Engebretson as Vice President, 
Pete Mikkelson as Treasurer and Lars Maland as 
Secretary.

A hill was rented from Mr. Ed Thompson for a 
payment of $5.

Since this hill was too small, the club decided to 
build a 40-foot high scaffold. This was built by club 
members. All of them actively participated in the 
work, and they did so with exceptional enthusiasm.  
As evidence of this, it can be mentioned that the 
scaffolding was completed by moonlight on the eve 
of January 5th. 
L. Maland, Secretary
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Camrose, Jan. 24th, [19]12
A meeting called to decide the time to hold a club meet. All of the board members were present.

January 31st was selected as the time for the meet.

Mr. J. R. Engebretson was charged with the task of making all of the necessary preparations on the hill, together with 
finding a man to sell tickets, a person to measure jumps, [and] a judge.
L. Maland, Secretary
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Camrose, Oct. 29th, 1912
General assembly [meeting of all members] held on 29/10

Election of a new board took place.
Chair – J. R. Engebretson Re-elected
Vice-Chair – A.M. Engebretson Re-elected
Secretary – L. Maland Re-elected
Treasurer – A Maland New

This year the ski club has been delegated to hold the National Meet on February 18th. 

Decided to build a new 70-foot high scaffold in place of the old one that blew down last spring. The landing 
slope has been prepared and is in excellent condition.
L. Maland - Secretary


